
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the East field Crossing Association was held on June 18, 
2014 at 39 Barden Circle. Present was Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba and Bernie Ellis. The meeting 
was called to order at 4:00 PM by Beverly Bernard. 
 
Discussion of letter from Attorney Bonnette The letter discussed the foreclosure procedure of 
the property of Joseph Blount and the liens for unpaid assessments and fees.  He quoted   
Section 5.4, “A purchaser of a lot shall be liable for the payment of unpaid assessments which 
constitute a lien against the lot prior to its acquisition by such purchaser….”. 
 
Letter to Bank’s  Attorneys  It was the consensus of the Board that Don be directed to contact 
Attorney Bonnette and request the attorney write to Orlans Moran the attorneys for USAA 
Federal Bank. The letter is to indicate that there is a lien on the lot for $6,551.27 for unpaid 
assessments. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bernard Ellis, Secretary 
 
 


